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April 15, 2008 

 

To:  Federal Election Commission, Washington, D.C. 20463 

 

From: College of American Pathologists, ID# C00274944 

 

 

The letter is in regards to your letter dated March 21, 2008.  In your 

letter, you stated that there were errors in our year end report dated 12/01/07 to 

12/31/07.  Please note that these errors were due to the FEC software 

upgrade that we installed in November 2007.  Should you have any questions, 

please contact me at (847)832-7307. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rosa A. Rosado 

Accountant 

College of American Pathologists 


